
Reminder:. 

 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  

appropriate clothes  for 

your child in their cubby. 

-Don’t forget to check  
classroom doors for any  

important information  

and events. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax : 239-549-4537 
Southcape 

@wellingtonacademyschools. 

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the following week. 
If not paid by 4:00 pm 
Monday a $40.00 late 
fee will be applied to 

your account.   

In November we are thankful for 

all our wonderful Families. 

We would like to thank everyone 

who donated candy and baked 

goods for our Fall Festival..  

A special “ Thank You” to those  
businesses that were able to  

donate raffle prizes.   

It was so much fun seeing your 

families at Fall Festival, the   

costumes were fantastic this year.  

Novembers theme is all about  

“Families”. The classrooms will  
discuss different types of families 

and their traditions.  

We will have our annual canned 

food drive  to help those that are 

less fortunate  during this holiday  

season  starting November 30th. 

*For the safety of 

the children, please 

do not leave your car 

running unattended, 

also be sure to watch 

your speed in the 

parking lot and that 

children are attended 

 to at all times. 

 

Parents Night Out 

November 20, 2015 6:00 pm-11:00 pm 

Parents can enjoy a night out while your 

child has a fun filled evening of arts, 

games and a movie. We also provide 

dinner. Siblings and friends children 

welcome. Please sign up at the front  

desk. 

Wellington Academy  
South Cape Check us out online!        

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 

Please have your children 

here no later that 8:30 

for VPK and no later than 

9:00 for the other  

classrooms so they don’t 
miss out on valuable  

learning time. 

Refer a friend  and 

receive  a $50.00 

credit for two weeks 

totaling $100.00 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November 11- 

Veteran’s Day No VPK 

November 12/13-Picture  

Day 

November 16-20-Book 

Fair 

November 25-No VPK 

November 26 & 27- 

 Thanksgiving 

Wellington Closed 

November 30 -Canned 

Food Drive 

 



  Gobbles from the nursery…… 

Welcome to November! 

We have a few milestones in 

our room this month;  

Dalton, Kaylee, and Aaron are 

pulling themselves up. Jake is 

taking steps and Regan has 

started crawling. 

Please remember to label all 

bottles and extra clothing.  

Have a happy and healthy 

month and thank you for  

letting us love on your babies. 

 

Love your Infant Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Kathy, 

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Jill pm 

 

 

Little Turkeys… 

This month we will be  

discussing our families . Any 

family who hasn’t sent a  

picture in for our family tree 

please do so! 

We would like to wish   

Brennan, Thomas and Amiah 

good luck in the 2’s. We  will 
miss you.! 

Welcome to Charley, we are so 

happy you have joined our 

class.   

Parents, please  

remember to bring in a labeled 

cup for your child daily.  

 We appreciate our  

families. Thanks for letting us 

play and learn with your child. 

 

Love your Dev. 1 Teachers, 

Ms. Minnie ,   

Ms. Elyse  pm 

         

 

   

We are thankful... 

We would like to thank all our 

parents who helped out with 

Fall Festival, we had a great 

turn out.   

We have a busy month of  

November. Our theme this 

month is families. We will be 

discussing  cultural diversity,  

our families and Thanksgiving. 

Please be sure as the weather 

changes that your child has an 

appropriate change of clothes 

in their cubby.  

We would like to welcome 

Brennan, Thomas, Amiah and 

Aurora  to our class.  

We are so happy to learn and 

grow together. 

Happy Thanksgiving 

  

Love your Dev.2 Teachers, 

Ms. Jessica,  Ms. Michelle 

     

 

                                        

    

D2      Nursery 

 

 

       D1 



D3          VPK 
We are thankful for our new friends and 

families in VPK. 

We would like  to welcome Ms. Erin  to the 

VPK classroom .  

Ms. Erin brings us ten years of experience as 

an elementary educator and with  

preschool age children.    

Our theme this month is all about families. 

Our show and tell is on Fridays, please make 

sure  it is theme related.  

Please remind your child the importance of 

our classroom rules ,cleaning up after them-

selves, and healthy habits such as washing 

hands throughout the day. 

Please check your child’s folder daily and 
read the Parent Board for any important 

events, activities , or notes from the  

teachers. 

As always we welcome any donations that can 

enhance your child’s learning experience or 
can help keep our classroom clean. 

Thank you for all your support and for  

sharing your child with us! 

 

 

Love your VPK Teachers 

 

             Ms. Elyse , Ms. Erin, 

           Ms. Jenn 

 

 

 

 

Tis the season to be thankful…. 
We are very thankful for our new friends 

Serenity and Jacob. 

This month we will be learning  about  

“Families”! 
Please bring in some family photos and we will 

work  with your child on making a collage. 

We will be having a Thankful Feast on  

Tuesday November 24th as a class.  The main 

course is provided, if you would like to  

donate for our afternoon snack  please  keep 

an eye out for information on our parent 

board.  

As we continue on this learning journey, we 

would like to thank all of our  families  for 

allowing us to be such a special and important 

part of your child’s life. 
 

 

Love your Dev. 3 Teachers, 

 

Ms. Danielle, Ms. Courtney 

 



 

Happy Birthday 

 

Dalton M.———-11/14 

Jake A.—————11/21 

Maizy M.————11/25 

 

 

Staff 

 

Ms. Michelle—-11/12 

Ms. Kathy———11/27 



 
Angels in Diapers is dedicated to help the many parents who cannot afford to buy 
diapers for their babies. Below are some very heart breaking statistics and it is our goal 
to help our community. We ask for your support to reach and help as many babies as 
possible, making sure they have enough diapers to stay healthy, safe, and clean.  
 

5.3 million children in the U.S. aged three or younger live in poor or low-income 
families.  

1 in 3 American families reports experiencing diaper need.  

 

per baby.  

afety-net program allocates dollars specifically for the 
purchase of diapers.  

box” store can significantly increase the monthly cost of diapers.  

 per day, toddlers about 8.  
 

Wellington Academy is a collection site for this amazing organization. Please 
drop off any donations to our front office. 

All diaper donations will be distributed on November 27th @ our 
Fort Myers Wellington location 

 

 
Thank you for partnering with Wellington Academy in making a difference in our 

community! 


